

## Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL Tel: 01923 225188 email: admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

21 October 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

## **Tuck Shop**

If you missed the earlier letter about Tasty Tuck, there is a second chance to pay; please see the details below.

The tuck shop will run from week commencing 2 November to 14 December (7 weeks), Wednesdays to Fridays, but only for one age group per day and cashless.

Wednesdays Year 3-4

Thursdays

Year 5

Fridays

Year 6

The money will have to be paid online and the children will be issued with a card to keep track of their purchases.

£2.80 will give your child 1 bag per week at 40p each over the 7 weeks remaining in this Autumn Term.

In order to keep to social distancing and the safety of each bubble, the children will have access to the tuck shop in their own classroom.

Could payment please be made using the School Money On-line Payment System by Monday 2 November 2020. If you have any queries, please talk to the School Office and they will be able to provide you with a parent password.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Jowers





A. Jowers









